
Appendix C3 
 

From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  
Sent: 01 April 2022 06:59 
To: Russell Howell <Russell.Howell@NorthNorthants.gov.uk>; KBC EH Administration 
<DLEHAdministration.kbc@northnorthants.gov.uk> 
Subject: Taxi Fare increase 
 

[CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mr. Russell 
 
Thanks for listening to the voice of taxi drivers/owners for increase in fare in 
Kettering which has not been increased during the last about 11 years. Inflation 
during that period has rocketed the price of fuel and other daily things through 
skies. I would suggest that hackney and private hire meters should start at 
following prices to address the recent inflation. 
 

Tariff 1        £3.30    Subsequent increase 25p 
Tariff 2        £4:95   Subsequent increase 35p 
Tariff 3        £6:60   Subsequent increase 50p 
 
It would be highly appreciated if Hackney carriage age limit is re-considered in 
Kettering. Our neighbouring towns has literally no age limits as we have seen old 
age hackneys operating in those towns.  
 
Once again thank you very much for listening to cabbies' community.  
 
King regards 

 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Kings Cabs Kettering  
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